
 

 

 

           "The Pulse September 2017" 

Activities 

Wednesday, September 6, 2017: the OHSG Executive Committee meeting will be held at the 

Holland’s house 6029 Voyageur Drive, Orleans ON K1C 2P5. From 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

 

Monday, September 18, 2017:  For the monthly meeting the guest speaker is Christopher 

Glover BSc (Hons), MD, FRCPC and the presentation title is "TAVI Procedures in 2017," Dr 

Glover is an Interventional Cardiologist and Director of the Catheterization Laboratory in the 

Division of Cardiology, Department of Medicine, at the University of Ottawa Heart Institute.  

He is Associate professor in the Department of Medicine at the University of Ottawa 

Dr Glover earned his MD and performed residencies in Internal Medicine at Queen’s University 

in Kingston, Ontario, and in Cardiology at the Heart Institute.  He performed his fellowship in 

Interventional Cardiology at the Heart Institute. 

Dr Glover sits on several committees, among them the Examination Board for Cardiology and 

the Specialty Committee in Cardiology, Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of Canada 

(FRCPC.) He is the Principal Investigator of one study and a Co-Investigator in eight studies.  

Dr Glover sits on several committees, among them the Examination Board for Cardiology and 

the Specialty Committee in Cardiology, Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of Canada 

(FRCPC). He is the Principal Investigator of one study and a Co-Investigator in eight studies. 

Dr Glover’s interests include interventional cardiology for the treatment of acute myocardial 

infarction, stem cell therapy for cardiac diseases, and acute coronary syndrome therapy and 

ethanol ablation for hypertrophic cardiomyopathy. 

Stoke Survivors Association (Ottawa) 

  

I was asked if there was a support group for stroke survivors in the Ottawa area. I did not know 

the answer and mentioned I would find out. I approached Esther Doucette, our host in the 

Rehabilitation Centre for the answer. It did not take her long and she had the all the 

information.  

There is a “Stroke Survivors Association (SSA)” 323 Coventry Road, Unit #72 Ottawa, ON 

K1K 3X6. Telephone 613-237-0650. 



On the internet: Home http://www.strokesurvivors.ca/ 

About the SSA:  http://www.strokesurvivors.ca/about-us  

The stroke survivor association information can be printed from their website; rehabilitation is 

more complex than our group as more people have a role with in patient recovery visits to the 

Civic Hospital, patients meeting patients. You must read their web site to get a clear picture of 

what is done for patients.  

 

Laura Cupper was presented with her honorary membership certificate Thursday 17, August 

2017. She left the rehabilitation staff that afternoon with the following note after ago: 

Congratulations on your retirement you will be missed by all your former patients as they return 

back to the Heart Institute clinics for their heart check-ups. The Doctors for all the Cardiology 

disciplines and Surgeons can fix patients up but you and the other rehabilitation Councillors keep 

us moving forward with our lives. 

Thank you for all your help you have given me and for all your support for the Ottawa Heart 

Support Group especially when the group was starting 13 years ago. 

She will certainly be missed at the Heart Institute Rehabilitation Centre. 

 

The Ottawa Heart Support Group Website "ottawaheartsupportgroup.com" is powered by the tte 

Computer Store. (The Trailing Edge) 

 

 

 

 

 

REMEMBER- Do not put money in the machines for parking on Ruskin Street after 7:00 P.M. 

 
“One” organ donor can save up to “Eight” lives 

Check out beadonor.ca, or http://giftoflife 

 

William A Holland                                     
             President,     
Ottawa Heart Support Group  

For More Information Contact 

Mary Cameron 613-835-2347 or   Bill Holland 824-9563 

http://www.strokesurvivors.ca/
http://www.strokesurvivors.ca/about-us

